
CSTEP and Liberty Partnership/Project Prize were celebrated at 

the Grants Reception on February 20th 2014. 

Both programs have been funded for 26 consecutive years at 

Queensborough Community College. 



QCC/ CSTEP Director with former and current students 











Souvenirs with the QCC Mascot  





CSTEP CLUB Officers during club fair 



Visit to the QCC art gallery 



Visit to the QCC art gallery 





CSTEP students socializing during a meeting 



Field trip to the Museum 



Trip to Museum of National History 



Collaborating with Faculty and Staff on campus 



Members of the 2013- 2014 CSTEP family at QCC 



CSTEP club members learning as a group during a workshop 



Proactive CSTEP students recruiting members for the CSTEP club 






